

St. Augustine's Catholic Primary School

Executive Headteacher: Mary Collins
Head of School: Denise Duffus
School Business Manager: Josee Santarossa

Dunfield Road, London, SE6 3RD Telephone: 020 8698 6083

Email: admin@staugustines.lewisham.sch.uk Website: www.staugustines.lewisham.sch.uk

21st June 2024

Dear Parents and Carers

Teddy Bears' Picnic on Friday 19th July

Reception children will be going to Beckenham Place Park on Friday 19th July for our annual Teddy Bears' Picnic. We will be joined by the children in the Nursery for this exciting trip.

This is a special family event, so we would expect an adult to attend with each child.

We will be leaving the school at about 9.30am and walking to the park. Your child will need to bring a packed lunch and water to drink. If you would like the school to provide a packed lunch for your child please indicate via Parent Pay. Depending on the weather, your child should wear comfortable clothing – shorts, t-shirt, sunhat and comfortable shoes. The children will be using the play equipment in the park; there is also a sandpit. Please apply sun cream before leaving and bring plenty of water to drink. Your child may also bring their teddy bear of course!

You should bring a picnic lunch for yourself and something to sit on.

Please visit Parent Pay to give permission for your child to attend and indicating who will be joining us and if you would like the school to provide your child with a packed lunch. Please complete this no later than Monday 15th July.

Yours sincerely

Mrs D Duffus

Head of School

